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Question:  

Another specific road in my electorate is around Queens Way. You would be aware of the residents’ 

concerns there about the finishing treatments in Queens Way and the graffiti and the noise from the 

concreting works that have gone on there. Is there any funding in this year’s budget for finishing 

works for Queens Way?  

Answer:  

• The Queens Way retaining wall repairs were undertaken as part of urgent repair works 
following a series of engineering site assessments that determined signs of structural and 
façade fatigue.  

• Plantings on the outbound terrace of the Queens Way retaining wall have been completed, 
with 800 plants, including medium shrubs and climbers planted.  

• VicRoads will continue to monitor the site and respond in accordance with its graffiti 
management policy.  

• Planning work to investigate medium and longer term finishing treatments that further 
improve local amenity are being investigated.  

• Project updates will continue to be shared on the VicRoads website. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


